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6th of December: St. 
Nicholas Day 
On Friday, December 6th, Saint Nicholas 

comes to us, reads from his golden book 

and surprises every child with a little treat. 

13th of December: A visit to the 
„Studiobühne“ theater 
Also this year, our students are going to the „Studiobühne“ 

theater in the morning to see the play "Merry Christmas, 

Little Polar Bear!". The Christmas story was written by Hans 

de Beer. 

The class teachers will collect 13.00 € 

from each child for this as of 

01.12.2022. Please give your child 

the money appropriately.  

The cost of the bus must be paid even if the children do not 

attend, as the cost will not be reim bursed. 

The children need cooling pads 
again 
We would therefore be 

very happy about a do-

nation in kind. 

 

6th of December:  

St. Nicholas  

13th of  December:  

Visiting the „Studio-

bühne“ theater 

14th of December: 

Christmas craft activity 

(Christmas gifts) 

16th of December:  

Christmas party 

23rd of December:  

Last day of school 

 

Contribution to costs  

Studiobühne + Christ-

mas craft activity: 

total 25,00 €  

Please submit by 

12/09/2022  

in an envelope. 
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14th of December: Christmas craft activity (Christmas 
gifts) 
On December 14th, we will be making a big fluffy Christmas gift together with your children. The 

class teachers will collect the costs of 12,00 € up to 12/09/2022. We are again very much looking 

forward to this wonderful event and would like to thank Mrs. Irmgard Nützel for her support. 

16th of December: Christmas party 
This year, on December 16th, our Christmas party will be held in the palace garden. The children 

have already prepared various program topics. There will also be a small Christmas bazaar with 

handicrafts. We would be thankful, if you would bring enough small change to make the children's 

work worthwhile. 

 Christmas party starts at 1 pm., ends at about 2:30 pm. 

We kindly ask you to leave the Christmas party after the end, and also to say goodbye to the 

respective class teacher. There will be Wienerle, pretzel sticks and non-alcoholic apple punch 

made from our apples. 

The children of the 4th grade will take over the sale of Christmas crafts. Therefore, we ask you to 

remind your child in time of their individual selling time (15 minutes each) at the booth. The children 

will receive the times from Mrs. Kreutzer. 

There will be Wienerle, pretzel sticks and non-alcoholic apple punch made from our apples. 

 

Please complete the attached section by Wednesday, 12/07/2022, and place it in an envelope with 

the appropriate amount of money for the desired food and beverages. You will then receive the 

envelope back from us with the vouchers for this celebration. 

Prices:  1 Pretzel stick    1,20 € 

1 Pair Wienerle    2,50 € 

We would also like to offer a cookie buffet or Christmas pastries. For this we need your help. Please 

drop off gingerbread, cookies.... in the kitchen by 12/14/2022 so our kitchen ladies can prepare this 

delicious snack for you.  

It would be nice if parents could help us with the clearing away at the end. 
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23rd of December: Last day of school before vacation  
 In order to make your last day of school as flexible as possible before the christmas vacation, 

classes will end at 10.30 am. 

• Sport lessons will not be held on this day, there will 

be class teacher lessons instead. 

•  We then offer childcare until 2 pm,  

• where you can pick up your child at any time. Please 

let Ms. Erath (erath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com) know by 

12/19/2022 if you would like to take advantage of this 

offer.   

• There is no lunch.  

Please give your child a small snack when he or she is to be in care. 

• Together with the children we will get in the spirit of Christmas. Please give your child coo-

kies or gingerbread a few days before for our little children's Christmas party. 

 

School starts again on January 9th, 2023. 

 

We wish all families a peaceful Advent season and a Merry Christmas! 

Your school team of the private elementary school Schloss Thiergarten 

  

mailto:erath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com
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Christmas party 

Please return by the 7th of December 2022: 

Order food 

 
___________________________________________ 

Name of child, please first and last name:  

 

1 Pair Wiener: 2,50 €: _____ Pair 

1 Pretzel stick: 1,20 €: _____ Stick(s) 

1 Cup Punsch 2,00 €: _____ Cup(s) 

1 Cup Coffee 2,00 €: _____ Cup(s) 

 

Please note the desired number in each case. Please give the appropriate amount of money and 

this section for your child in an envelope. We will return the vouchers to your children in this enve-

lope.  

 

We are aware that the parents are responsible for the supervision of this 

party. 

 

  


